Sent: 7/05/2020 11:12:41 AM
Subject: Development Application 2020/0264
Attachments: Norther Beaches Council Letter 070520.pdf;

Please find attached a letter from our CEO in relation to the above Development Application.
If there are any queries, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks in advance.
Best regards,

Noel Hopper, Chief Financial Officer
Tel: 02 9450 3600 | Mobile: 0400808232 | Email: noel.hopper@tasmankb.com.au
Unit 24 7 Narabang Way, Belrose,NSW,2085
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WHOLESAL E TIVIBER NMPORTERS & EXPORTERS

Re: Development Application 2020/0264

We refer to the above Development Application and a response which was sent by Sharen Caccamo

on April 14, 2020.

Sharen is an employee of Tasman KB and inadvertently sent a response which included our company

logo.

We wish to clarify that the company has no objection to the above application and that Sharen’s
response reflected her personal views. The views outlined in the email do not reflect the company’s

position in any way.

It would be appreciated if the application file could include this letter to ensure that the records show
a true and fair view of community responses.

If further information is required, please feel free to contact me.

Best regards,

David drew
Directér & CEQ



